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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Mon, Aug 19, 2019 at 9:17 AM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Cc: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Brian, Mike Hickey just emailed and asked to put this on tonight's agenda. Are you aware of this?

-- 
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Mon, Aug 19, 2019 at 9:24 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

I am.  After reviewing and speaking to members of the Natick Fire Department over the weekend we would recommend
that the BOS approve this request with the understanding that all traffic rules, regulations, and laws be obeyed while the
team travels through Natick.  This is consistent with past requests of this nature and has been communicated to the
organizers of this event.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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